The Senate

STATE CAPITOL
HONOLULU, HAWAII 96813

May 13, 2020

Mr. Chris Tatum

President and CEO

Hawaii Tourism Authority

1801 Kalakaua Avenue, 1st Floor
Honolulu, Hawaii 96815

Dear Mr. Tatum:

At the May 12, 2020 meeting held by the Senate’s Special Committee on COVID 19, following
discussions on enforcement of the quarantine and reopening of the economy you were asked to:

e Assist the Department of Transportation with communicating to the public exactly
what actions are being taken to enforce the quarantine such as identifying and
quarantining infected passengers or returning those passengers who do not have
proper accommodations;

e Keep the committee informed on the progress of Hawaii Tourism Authority’s
revamping of its quarantine database.

The Committee requests your response by Friday, May 15, 2020.

As for responses that you receive from the various parties listed in this memo, please provide
this Committee with a copy of their responses, if any, as soon as they are received.

Please email your response to all Senate Special Committee COVID-19 members. Should you
have any questions, please contact Dane Wicker at 586-6639 or via email at
d.wicker@capitol.hawaii.gov.

Mabhalo,

Senator Donovan Dela Cruz
Senator Jarrett Keohokalole
Senator Michelle N. Kidani
Senator Donna Mercado Kim
Senator Sharon Moriwaki
Senator Kurt Fevella

Cc: Senate President
All Senators

State Senate, State Capitol
415 S. Beretania Street
Honolulu, HI 96813



